
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 11:07 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-10-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Lisa McLarty

-- Phone --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro rates are already so high I and many others in my family are having a hard time affording it. Increasing the
already incredibly INFLATED distribution fees each month will only make that even harder. We are in the middle
of a tough pandemic. We cant afford more costs like this right now!

-- Attachment --




